
Omega Delta Alumni Association Helps Support The Beta 
Gamma Foundation 

Philadelphia, Pa. July 18, 2020 | Members from the Omega Delta Alumni Association of West Chester 
University together with men of the Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, as well as Sisters of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, 
and Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority turned out to support the Beta Gamma chapter of Omega Psi Phi Inaugural 
Col. Charles Young Community Bike Ride.  

It was a great day of fellowship and fun. 
Folks were able to connect, and get a little 
exercise in all while maintaining social 
distance. Riders met in front of the 
Philadelphia Art Museum and rode the 
length of Martin Luther King Blvd.   

 

Omega Delta Alumni Chapter President, 
Darius Taylor, encourages members to 
support community activities whenever 
possible. 
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